167 MOORE ROAD

E. WEYMOUTH, MASS 02189

781-337-5000

March 24, 1999

Mr. Michael Lynch
President

Associate Roofing, Inc.
21 Arnold Street
Braintree, MA. 02184

Dear Mike,

I'would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your company for the fine job they
did on our addition at 45 Finnell Drive and the re-roofing jobs done at our 165 Moore
Road Facility. The work was performed in a timely and professional manner and I have
had numerous comments about the high quality of the installation and the work effort of

all involved.

I appreciated the way both companies worked together so that we did not have any
interruptions in production, which was very critical at that time of the year.

I am looking forward to a long-term relationship with your company for all of our roofing
needs.

Sincerely,

Dt O,

David Bailey



